Keri O'Brien

From: Leto-Beth <Leto-Beth@MonroeCounty-FL.Gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 7:18 AM

To: Keri O'Brien

Cc: City Clerk

Subject: 3725 Paula Avenue Variance request

Good morning,

We have received the notice of public hearing regarding the variance request for 3725 Paula Avenue. We'll
not be attending the hearing, but we would like to go on record that we do not have any objection to the
requested variance .

Best regards,

Beth & Michael Leto
3742 Paula Ave.

Key West, FL 33040
305-923-9310



